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Burke, Ruth A

From: Chris Carson <ccarson@campustours.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 9:46 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Ozone Transport Region Petition

Dear Jeffrey, 
 
 
I am writing to encourage you to deny the petition to exempt maine from the ozone transport region.  Maine’s 
greatest asset, and the reason our family moved here from Pennsylvania, is the quality of life afforded by clean 
air and water.  Exempting Maine from the ozone transport region will lead to an increase in particulate 
emissions and will, over time, degrade Maine’s environmental advantage. 
 
Take it from someone who has lived in several other states, Maine is unique in the quality of our air and (most 
of) our water.  Please weigh the eternal environmental advantages against the short term economic benefits and 
deny the petition to exempt Maine from the ozone transport region. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Chris, Diana, Sophia & Erik Carson  
110 Jacques road, auburn Maine 04210 
207-784-4028 


